
Sent: 06 October 2021 10:08 
To: Plastow B (Brian) <Brian.Plastow@biometricscommissioner.scot> 
Subject: Re: Scottish Biometrics Commissioner - draft Code of Practice version 0.2 - 3 month 
consultation 
 

 

Good morning 
  
I am grateful to you for affording the Faculty an opportunity to comment on the above Consultation 
Paper.   
  
The Faculty having duly considered the Consultation Paper takes the view that, on this occasion, there 
are no comments which the Faculty might usefully make. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Sophie 
  
  
Sophie Lockwood | Membership Co-ordinator | Faculty of Advocates, Advocates Library, Parliament House, 
Edinburgh, EH1 1RF |  
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